Valley View Academy

The students are looking forward to our annual ski trip coming up the end of January. We are all praying for it to SNOW, SNOW, SNOW!!!

Are you looking for a Kindergarten program for your child? If so, please contact Terri in the office at 489-2687. We will be registering for next school year soon.

Sermon Schedule

January 14th – 21st -----Jerry Nelson

Church Family Giving through December 31st, 2011

Received in 2011	299,842
Received in 2010	343,811
Under from 2010	-43,969
Received	105,804
Needed	104,000
Over Our Goal:	1,804
Received	13,306
Needed	21,000
Still Need:	-7,694
Received	1,604
Goal	1,250
Over for Month:	354
	Received in 2010 Under from 2010 Received Needed Over Our Goal: Received Needed Still Need: Received Goal



What's Going On...



Important Notice...To ensure the deductibility of your church contributions, please don't file your 2011 income tax return until you've received a written acknowledgment of your contributions from the church. Some of your contributions may not be taxdeductible if you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgment of your contributions from the church.

Church Business Session...all members are invited to join us for this meeting, January 12th, Thursday, at 7:30pm. We will be voting the new budget & outreach plans for the upcoming year.

There's Hope Beyond Depression...Seminar orientation begins on January 10th at 7:00 pm in the sanctuary. Call Bonny for more info at 714-4646.

Reach Out and Touch Someone...is our Senior Card Ministry. Our Academy/College Student Card Ministry, 'You've Got Mail' will begin again soon. If you know of someone in need of a get well or thinking of you card, please contact Pastor Jonny, our Personal Ministries Leader at jwilkening@agadventist.org.

CCC Women's Retreat...January 27th – 29th, 2012 at Tenaya Lodge featuring testimonies by Elizabeth Talbot, Caron Oswald and Lisa Nuss. Flyers are in the literature rack in church fover and scholarships are available on a first come, first serve basis. Please contact Pat Curtis at 559-642-2396 for more info.

Prayer and Encouragement

Carol Braden's...great-uncle Bill died of respiratory failure on Wednesday, January 4 in Oregon. Nancy Davis, Carol's mom, is there with Aunt Opal who is deeply grieving.

Richard Mena...who moved out of the area last year with his wife Elizabeth and son, Joseph, has kidney and liver failure. He's in a Los Angeles hospital where he had surgery this past Thursday to remove a growth.

Welcome to the Arroyo Grande Seventhday Adventist Church

January 7th, 2011

Worship Service



Opening Song...Congregation

Welcome & Church Family
Announcements

Call to Worship...In Song and Prayer

Tithe and Offerings...Larry Pena (Local Church Budget)

Children's Story...Keith Sanbonmatsu

Praise in Song...Congregation

Congregational Prayer... Richard Bonjour

Special Music...Danielle Nelson

Receive His Word...Pastor Jerry Nelson

Mizpah Benediction



Sanctuary flowers generously provided by:

Cal and Mary Billings

Happy Sabbath!

Thank you for choosing to worship with us today!

Please join us every Sabbath following the Worship Service for our fellowship meal in the Fireside Room.



January Birthday Blessings to:

Brock Wooten (2nd), Ena Rasmussen (7th),
Kiya Teal (18th), Pauline Smiley (25th),
Sherry Bushey (27th), Ted Allen (28th),
Lynda Burnsed, Chris Lovato & Steve Behrens (29th),
Doris Austin & Freddie Newman (30th)
and Michael Specht (31st)

If anyone has been left out, please leave a note on Jill's desk or send an email to jwooten@agadventist.org.

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION:

Pastor: Jerry Nelson

805-441-1263

jerrynelson@agadventist.org

Office Manager: Jill Wooten

805-489-6622

jwooten@agadventist.org

Youth/Taskforce Pastor: Jonny Wilkening

503-332-4583

jwilkening@agadventist.org

CHURCH WEBSITE

http://agadventist.org

CHURCH ADDRESS

240 Vernon Street Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 Phone: (805) 489-6622 Fax (805) 489-4412

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday - Thursday 10:00 am - 3:00 pm

VALLEY VIEW ADVENTIST ACADEMY

Principal: Philip Ermshar Office Manager: Terri Behrens Office: 489-2687 Website: vvaaonline.org

VALLEY VIEW CHILDREN'S CENTER

Director: Ruth Goodman Secretary: Elaine Allard Office: 481-7534 Email: vvccchildren@hotmail.com

January - Elder of the Month

Please contact this elder for visitation needs or crisis.

Ted Allen.....(805) 551-2145

Sunset Calendar

9	4: <i>57</i> pm
Friday, January 13th	5:03 pm